
 

Happy New Year to all of our families!  We hope that you had a wonderful holi-
day filled with the love of family and friends.  Thank you to everyone who came 
out to our Holiday Concerts in December to witness such incredible talent. As 
usual, our gym was filled to capacity for all of our evening performances. These 
performance opportunities make lasting memories for our students and at the 
same time, develop the skills of collaborating, problem solving, memorization, 
public speaking, perseverance, to name a few. Our staff and students worked 
very hard to prepare for these and we are very grateful to them for all their 
hard work. 

Although we have started a new Calendar year, our work from the previous 
months continues. Throughout this month in classrooms, students will be en-
gaged in summative tasks and given opportunities to show what they know 
about the curriculum expectations they have been working on throughout term 
one. Please remember that there is a PA day on Friday, January 20th and Fri-
day, February 3rd. First term report cards will go home on Thursday, February 
16th, 2016.  

Winter has arrived in Markham. We have had some very cold days and some 
very snowy days already this year. The cold weather often increases the num-
ber of cars in our Kiss and Ride drop off in the morning. The safety of students, 
families and staff is of the upmost attention to us. In order to ensure every-
one’s safety we ask that you follow the Kiss and Ride rules that you can find 
outlined on page 2. 

We also ask that due to the winter weather that all students come to school 
prepared to be outside for 30 minutes in the morning and 40 minutes at lunch 
time. We do reduce outside time or keep the students inside when the tem-
perature feels like it is   -18 degrees Celsius or colder. In order to play com-
fortably outside, students need to have boots, ski pants, a warm jacket or coat, 
waterproof mittens or gloves and a hat that covers ears. Students would also 
benefit from having a change of pants and socks at school. 

Finally, we would like to thank the School Council for all the work that the 
members do to support the school and student learning. The direct donation 
fundraiser that School Council organized provides us with additional funds for 
technology and classroom items that help us to provide engaging learning op-
portunities for all of our students. Their work is invaluable at Stonebridge Pub-
lic School.  
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        Email: Stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

School Day Schedule 

8:45 am Entry 

8:55-10:35 

Learning Block 

10:35 - 11:05 

Recess 

11:05– 12:45 

Learning Block 

12:45-1:45 

Lunch 

1:45-3:25 

Learning Block 

3:25 

Dismissal 

Follow us on twitter: @StonebridgePS 
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 Ms. Shum 
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STONEBRIDGE SCHOOL COUNCIL UPDATE  

The next School Council meeting will be held on Monday, January 16th, 

2017 from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm in the Staff Room. 

Thank you for your support, 

The School Council 

Bonjour! Le Chef à L'école will be visiting Stonebridge Public School on Wednes-
day, January 18th, 2017 to give students in Grade 8 an interactive cooking experi-
ence in French! Students will prepare a nut-free, kid-friendly French pastry, hear 
an exciting storyboard presentation on French Canadian culture and then listen to 
authentic Acadian music while they sample the creations they pre-
pared!  

 

We need 5-6 parent volunteers to assist with this event. If 
you are able to volunteer to support this event please contact Ms. 
Bushra at 905-887-2427 Ext. 224 if you or someone you know 
would like to help out (French knowledge not required.) 

"Le Chef à L’école"  

KISS AND RIDE SAFETY 

In order to keep our students safe, we ask that all drivers entering our parking lot 

for student drop off, follow these rules: 

1) As you enter the parking lot, stay to the right. 

2) Stay in the Kiss and Ride line, Do Not pass the cars in front to find a spot 

at the front of the line. This movement of cars puts our kids at risk for  

getting hurt and increases the possibilities of car accidents. 

3) Drop off along the Kiss and Ride where there is sidewalk for children to 

exit your car safely. When you have dropped off your children move the 

left lane to exit the parking lot. 

4) Do Not let your children exit the car in the middle of the parking lot. 

5) Please arrange your children and their belongings so that they can get out 

of the car easily on the right hand side. If at all possible, please stay in 

your car.  

6) Do Not leave your car unattended in the Kiss and Ride loop. If you wish to 

walk your child to the doors, please park on a side street. 



 

Kindergarten Registration 2017—2018 

Kindergarten registration will commence on January 20th at 10:00am, 2017 for 

the 2017-2018 school year.  

Registration forms are available on YRDSB’s website: www.yrdsb.ca. Children who turn four or 

five years old during 2017, live within the school boundary  are eligible to register for kinder-

garten.  

Stonebridge  kindergarten information session for parents is being planned for May 25, 2016. 

More information will be provided at registration. 

If you or your child receives a letter from York Region Public Health requesting immunization            

information, here’s what to do: 

 

Update York Region Public Health on your child’s immunization status in one of 
the following ways: 

Online at https://eimmunization.york.ca 

· Fax documents to 905-895-6066 or 1-866-258-2026 

· Mail immunization information to Immunization Services, Box 147,  

      Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 

Call York Region Public Health at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 73456 

  

York Region Public Health  

Kindergarten Registration 

French Immersion Registration 

Information sessions for the French Immersion (FI) program will take place at Sir John A. 

McDonald Public School, 45 Murison Drive, Markham, on January 19, 2017 at 7 p.m.  

FI registration will begin January 20, 2017. In order to streamline the registration process, parents 

or guardians of Senior Kindergarten Stonebridge students entering Grade 1 in 2017, and wishing 

to enroll in the FI Program, can visit or call the Stonebridge school office and request an Office In-

dex Card - short version. The Office Index Card must be signed by Ms. Chan, our school Principal.  

Parents or guardians then take this form, along with one piece of identification showing their ad-

dress to Sir John A. McDonald Public School to register between January 20 and February 10, 

2017. This eliminates the need to provide duplicate enrolment information or to pre-register.  

http://www.yrdsb.ca
https://eimmunization.york.ca/


 

Stonebridge Christmas on Candy Lane  

and Winter Musical Concert 

 



 

Gratitude Month at Stonebridge 

Over the month of December, Stonebridge students took the time each day to be aware of all that 

they are grateful for. Talk about gratitude permeated the whole school atmosphere. All classes did 

some work on gratitude—they talked about it during community circles, they wrote poems about 

gratitude, some students chose one person that they were thankful for and completed a project about 

that person and some students made gratitude trees that included branches full of things to be 

thankful for. As a school, we completed a Wall of Gratitude and every student added a brick. Written 

on the brick was one thing that they were grateful for. It was a wonderful way to celebrate the end of 

the 2016 year and remember all the little things in our life that make our lives special. Several studies 

conducted with children in the past decade indicate that gratitude not only helps people form, main-

tain, and strengthen supportive relationships, but it also helps people feel connected to a caring   

community.  

 

 



 

Inclement Weather—School Bus Cancellation 

 

 



 



 

2017 York Region Science and Technology Fair 



 

2017 –2018 Minister’s Student Advisory Council 



 

Arts at Baythorn Public School 



 

Babysitters Training 



 

Home Alone & Stranger Safety Workshop 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

Christmas  
(Eastern) 

8 9 

 

10 

 

11 12 

 

13 

 

14 

15 16 

 

17 

 

 

18 

 

19 

          

 

20 

PA DAY 

Kindergarten 

Registration—

10 a.m. 

21 

22 23 

 

24 

 

 

25 

 

26 27 28 

Lunar New 

Year 

29 

 

30 

 

 

31 Feb 1 Feb 2 Feb 3 

PA Day 

 

January 2017 

WINTER  BREAK  


